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May 31, 2006 

Mr. Tom Smith 
6170 West Port Avenue 
Milwaukee, WI 53223 

Subject: Reported Contamination at the Smith Property, 1102 West Atkinson Avenue, 
Milwaukee, WI 

FlO: 341081290 
BRRTS: 03-41-506431 

Dear Mr. Smith: 

Thank you for responding to my letter dated May 2, 2006 with your telephone call on May 30, 2006. 
Enclosed you will find the following information documents for your review: 

• Petroleum Environmental Cleanup Fund Award (PECFA): Information About PECFA 
Reimbursement 

• Environmental Services Contractors List - December 15, 2005 
• Selecting an Environmental Consultant 
• Ordering Information on Underground Storage Tanks 

If you need to talk to someone at the Department of Commerce, you can contact the following people in 
Milwaukee or make an appointment at their office at 100 West Pleasant Street, Suite 1 OOA, Milwaukee: 

Lee Delcore (220-5376) 
Linda Michalets (220-5376) 
Steve Mueller (220-5402) 

If you have any questions or comments, please feel free to contact me at the above address or at (414) 
263-8644. Please refer to the FlO number at the top of this letter in any future correspondence. Future 
correspondence should be sent directly to the Remediation and Redevelopment Program Assistant Vicky 
Stovall (414-263-8688) at the above address. 

Sincerely, 

C: WDNR SER Files 
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